
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:   May 20, 2024 
 
To:   Deacons  
 
From:   Ashley Morris, director of Black Catholic Affairs, Office of  
  Intercultural Ministries 
 
RE:   Request to hosts mission trip group visiting Atlanta in July 

           

Members from St. John XXIII Catholic Church (Evanston, IL) will spend time in 
Atlanta from July 26-30, during their 2024 Justice and Equality Mission Trip 
to various Civil Rights sites and locations in the southeast. The group has 
reached out for help in seeking overnight hosts during their time in the 
Archdiocese of Atlanta.  

If there are any individuals, couples, families, parishes willing and able to host 
members of the group (15 individuals), and for more specifics about the group 
and the Mission Trip, please contact me at amorris@archatl.com or 404-920-
7586. 

 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.stjohn23evanston.org%2F&data=05%7C02%7C%7Cda44b5a706054bcb724108dc751ac24b%7Cf11e86a55b3c46ac8964e581b7a78789%7C0%7C0%7C638514005055263781%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=vi9ixx5pFX7vdoyQrjK8k%2FiWbhmvFb0dHk2hobIai7M%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsites.google.com%2Fview%2Fracialjusticeservicetrip2024%2Foverview%3Fauthuser%3D0&data=05%7C02%7C%7Cda44b5a706054bcb724108dc751ac24b%7Cf11e86a55b3c46ac8964e581b7a78789%7C0%7C0%7C638514005055278363%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=BKqt%2FQfTTwLnBOmprY%2F7vZeR49QuWeoPle2SqPSGVsg%3D&reserved=0
mailto:amorris@archatl.com

